
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

St Michael and All Angels Catholic Primary School 

NEWSLETTER 

Friday 22nd March 2024 

Highlights of the week 

 
Nursery, Reception and Year 3 have completed 
their fundraising for CAFOD this week.  They did 
a great job, organising a ‘silly socks’ day and a 
very successful cake sale to round off our 
school’s efforts for Good Shepherd. Nursery 
and Reception raised a total of £60 and Year 3 
raised a total of £239.  This brings our whole 
school total to a whopping £1652!!!  Well done 
everybody, and thank you families for your 
tremendous support!  

 

Our Cross Country team have had a very 
successful week….more information below!  

 

Classes have been very busy over the last 
couple of weeks with end of term assessments.  
Well done children, you have worked hard!  

 

Year 6 had some Road Safety training this week.  
Once again we received fantastic feedback 
about our children’s attitudes and behaviour.  
The ladies who delivered the training were very 
impressed with the children’s engagement and 
knowledge about safety on the road.   

Coming Up… 
Thurs 11th Apr – School Nurse drop in 2pm 

Tues 16th Apr – Anti Stress Workshop Yr 6 pupils 

Friday 26th Apr– Healthy Eating Workshop Yr 6 pupils 

 

     Attendance 

The class with the highest attendance 
this week was: 

                     Miss Taylor’s Class  

                                 

 

Attendance Award 

Our attendance prize draw will be taking place 
on Tuesday. You could win a £100 Gravity Max 
voucher!  There’ll be an extra ticket for 
everybody who is in school on Monday and 
Tuesday.    Be in it to win it!!   

 

 

Home Reading 

Please return home reading books to school 
every Thursday of your child is on Read, Write 
Inc.   

Can we please also ask that if you have a 
reading book at home that it is returned to 
school?  We have invested a lot of money in our 
home reading books and it is essential that 
every child has the chance to enjoy these books.  

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Cross Country 

Congratulations to our Cross Country team who had fantastic success at the Kirkby meet on 
Tuesday.  

 In the Girls’ race, Isla was in 2nd place and in the Boys’ race Louie was in 3rd place, Finley was 
in 5th place, Isaac H was in 6th place and Isaac T was placed 7th!  

In the team race, our girls were placed 3rd overall and our boys came 1st!   

Well done team, we are very proud of you!  

 A special thank you to Mrs Grundy too, for accompanying the team.   

Easter Services 

The children went to church this morning to celebrate Palm Sunday.  

 They will all be bringing their palm cross home tonight.  

Easter Service times at St Michael and All Angels church are as follows: 

Easter Saturday – 8.00pm 

Easter Sunday – 9.30am 

 

 

Discuss this week’s 
Picture News with 
your child…. 

 

Easter Egg Competition Extended! 

The deadline for the competition has been extended to Monday 25th March.  Have a 
lovely weekend decorating your eggs.  What can your child/ren design and make? 

Good Luck  

                                                        



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

This Week’s Awards 

 

Appointments 

When making appointments for your child we ask can you please try to make them 
outside school hours.  We appreciate that this is not always possible, despite your best 
efforts.   

It is really important that children come back to school after appointments if it is possible. 
We cannot recover lost learning time and every second counts!  

Thank you for your support with this. 


